Warning from USPS about email
scam

An email scam is just that — a scam, the U.S. Postal Service
warns.

The email appears to be from the post office talking about
package delivery or possible online charges, but when people
click on the link it installs a virus that can steal personal
information.

Report suspicious emails to 800.275.8777 or spam@uspis.gov.
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